
 
 

 

Good evening Voyagers 

This is Justine Carter, principal of the Virtual Academy @ Randolph, with a few 
announcements for next week.   

3rd graders will take the BOG (Beginning of Grade) test on Wednesday, September 8th 
at the Virtual Academy @ Randolph beginning at 8:00AM.  Those parents who 
requested transportation will be notified of stop locations and times by the end of the 
day on Tuesday, September 7th.  Breakfast will be available to our 3rd graders prior to 
taking the BOG.  Students will need a mask prior to entering the building.   

Parents who would like to be observers in their child’s Pearson course need to complete 
the Parent Observer Form on our website.  We will submit this information to Pearson to 
generate your assigned login information.   

Parents-when paying the $12.00 instructional fee-please make checks payable to 
Tabernacle Elementary School and place Virtual Academy @ Randolph in the memo 
line.   

Parents and students-we need your assistance in regards to effective behavior and 
engagement for Google Meets.  Students-please arrive on time to your Google Meets to 
avoid being counted absent and missing instructional time.  Remember to wear 
headphones and place yourself on mute to minimize background noise and 
distractions.  Parents-please remember if you wish to conference with a teacher-please 
contact the teacher during office hours and not during Google Meets.  

Elementary students-Please refer to the A week/B week rotation schedule posted on the 
website and on Class Dojo regarding PE and recess. Kindergarteners, 2nd, 4th and 5th 
graders will have PE this week and 1st and 3rd graders will have recess.   

Finally, there is no school on Monday, September 6th in observance of the Labor Day 
holiday.  If you have any questions, please feel free to call our main office at 336-318-
0076.  

Have a wonderful evening.  

 


